
From: Sunil Bhardwaj   
Sent: Sunday, July 3, 2022 12:25 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>;  
Subject: :Bayview Condo Application. 13572 and 13586 Bayview Avenue, 

 
Hi , 
I am resident 1 Grovepark st Richmondhill for 27 years and have seen lot of 
developments around. We oppose the 11 story condominiums development but are ok 
with four story . I hope the council will consider our feelings .  

Regards  
Sunil Bhardwaj  
Saneh Bhardwaj  
Varun Bhardwaj  
Meenakshi Bhardwaj  
 


